
 

 

 

DATE:  June 19, 2024 

TO:  Interested Firms 

FROM:  Breanna Pierce, Procurement Specialist   

SUBJECT: Addendum 1 to Quote Request 40215 – Purchase of Honda Foreman Rubicon ATVs 

As a result of questions received from potential respondents, please be advised of the following changes 
to the subject Quote Request: 

1. The time and date for the submittal of responses remains the same: 2:00 p.m., Thursday, June 20, 
2024. 

2. Question:  My company is not signed up for direct deposit with the MyFloridaMarketPlace. Does St. 
Johns Water Management District pay awarded contracts with checks?? 
The District will issue a Purchase Order and payment will be a check to the awarded Respondent. 

3. Question: Does Saint Johns Water Management District have a receiving area and equipment to 
move the ATV products from a trucking trailer?  
Yes, St. Johns River Water Management has a receiving area and is equipped with the proper 
equipment to offload the ATVs. 

4. Question: Confirmation of the state’s exemption from Florida state sales tax?  
As stated in EXHIBIT 3 – PURCHASE ORDER TERMS AND CONDITIONS, COMMODITY 
PURCHASES: TERMS AND CONDITIONS, section 11; SJRWMD is exempt from any sales, 
excise, or federal transportation taxes, and from the provisions of the Robinson Patman Act. 

5. Question: Any documentation required to substantiate the tax exemption, such as the Florida 
Consumer's Certificate of Exemption? 
Please find attached the District’s State of Florida Consumer’s Certificate of Exemption (Attachment 
A). 

6. Question: Verification of exemptions from other potential fees, including title fees, registration fees, 
and any environmental fees that may apply?  
The District’s tax-exempt status will provide the necessary authorization. 

7. Question: Once all the bids are placed, how soon will a contract be awarded?  
Once all bids have been received and reviewed a NOID will be issued, followed by the Purchase 
Order to the responsible Respondent. 

NOTE: Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in your submittal. 

If you have any questions regarding this addendum, contact Breanna Pierce at (386) 643-1168 or via 
email at bpierce@sjrwmd.com. 
 
Attachment: 
Attachment A - State of Florida Consumer’s Certificate of Exemption 
  



Attachment A - State of Florida Consumer’s Certificate of Exemption 
 

 
 


